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Year 4

Parental advice
Reading with your child

Reading with your child

Dear Parent/Carer

Reading with your child is still the most important homework you can do.

We will send home reading books suitable for your child to read with a little support. For many children, it is important that they read aloud with an adult who will support them in working out unknown words and talking about the content.

Your child may be a fluent reader who prefers to read silently. This is good, because silent reading is the overall goal. For these children, you might like to ask them to read a certain amount by themselves and then discuss characters, plot and why your child likes (or dislikes) the story.

At the same time, all young readers, however competent, need to learn to read aloud. This is a performance issue not directly linked to fluency. To practise this, ask your child to read a page or two aloud to you, whether or not they prefer to read silently.

Reading sessions with your child do not have to be very long, but it is good to do them often. Please focus on making these sessions enjoyable, rather than aiming to test your child’s knowledge. Enjoying books together makes it more likely your child will want to read often, and it helps him or her to make progress.

If you have any concerns or questions about reading with your child, please contact his or her class teacher, who will be happy to help.
With thanks
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